
 

 

 

Smart School Council  
Wednesday 24th November 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

Today in whole school assembly we had the pleasure of officially announcing our new school council 

communications team. Elections took place earlier this term and we were lucky to have Mr Edward Dunn, who is our 

governor responsible for pupil and parent voice, in school to congratulate the children and present them with their 

badges.  

 

This year our school council looks slightly different… 

We have joined an exciting project called Smart 

School Council where the key ethos is that every 

child has a voice and an idea worth sharing.  

• School council meetings are held in every 

classroom which means every child has their 

voice heard.  

• Even if children aren’t on the communications 

team they still have the opportunity to make a 

difference by joining an Action Team enabling 

everyone to lead a change. 

• Action teams explore the feasibility for 

introducing change giving ownership of projects 

over to the children. 

 

To find out more watch this video about school already using smart school council.  

 

We look forward to sharing with you the exciting ideas the children wish to explore to make Meridian even better.  

 

Best wishes 

 

Matt Doody 

Deputy Headteacher  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rbzODFxbcrk&t=163s

